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Teaching first year students?

You are invited to attend a Forum on Engaging Students in Large Classes using
Response Systems.

It will be held Friday 12 April, 3-5pm in New Law Annex Lecture Theatre 024.

Hear how Danny Liu from Science has been successfully using response technology to keep
his students engaged. Felicity Kiernan and Cassie Khamis from The STAR team will also
present on orientation, peer mentoring and track and connect.

This is the first forum in a series for 2013 organised by the First Year Experience Working
Group. The Group is open to all staff. Come along and network with others working with first
year students.

You may also find it interesting to look through some ideas on helping students in their
Transition to University. There are more resources for those involved in administration,
teaching, and support of first year students on the First Year Experience website.
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